
Joshua M Price

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/8734735/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

36

papers

392

citations

12

h-index

759233

17

g-index

888059

36

all docs

36

docs citations

36

times ranked

349

citing authors



Joshua M Price

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Comparison of steroid and thyroid hormone concentrations in blood serum and plasma of captive
tigers. Journal of Veterinary Diagnostic Investigation, 2022, , 104063872210905. 1.1 0

2
Use of colorâ€•coded, threeâ€•dimensionalâ€•printed equine carpus models is preferred by students but does
not result in statistically different academic performance. Veterinary Radiology and Ultrasound, 2021,
62, 76-83.

0.9 2

3
A prospective, randomized, masked, placeboâ€•controlled crossover study for the effect of 10 mg
omeprazole capsules on gastric pH in healthy dogs. Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2021, 35,
887-891.

1.6 5

4
Effects of Synbiotics on the Fecal Microbiome and Metabolomic Profiles of Healthy Research Dogs
Administered Antibiotics: A Randomized, Controlled Trial. Frontiers in Veterinary Science, 2021, 8,
665713.

2.2 10

5 Isoflurane anesthesia disrupts the cortical metabolome. Journal of Neurophysiology, 2020, 124,
2012-2021. 1.8 5

6 Comparative analysis of the effect of PO administered acid suppressants on gastric <scp>pH</scp> in
healthy cats. Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2020, 34, 1879-1885. 1.6 6

7 The effect of combined carprofen and omeprazole administration on gastrointestinal permeability and
inflammation in dogs. Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2020, 34, 1886-1893. 1.6 23

8 Traffic noise and responses to a simulated approaching avian predator in mixedâ€•species flocks of
chickadees, titmice, and nuthatches. Ethology, 2020, 126, 620-629. 1.1 12

9 Comparative analysis of the effect of IV administered acid suppressants on gastric pH in dogs. Journal
of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2020, 34, 678-683. 1.6 9

10 Neurotransmitter networks in mouse prefrontal cortex are reconfigured by isoflurane anesthesia.
Journal of Neurophysiology, 2020, 123, 2285-2296. 1.8 10

11 Effects of clopidogrel and prednisone on platelet function in healthy dogs. Journal of Veterinary
Internal Medicine, 2020, 34, 1198-1205. 1.6 9

12
Clinical, clinicopathologic, and gastrointestinal changes from aspirin, prednisone, or combination
treatment in healthy research dogs: A doubleâ€•blind randomized trial. Journal of Veterinary Internal
Medicine, 2019, 33, 1977-1987.

1.6 12

13
Randomized, controlled, crossover trial of prevention of antibioticâ€•induced gastrointestinal signs
using a synbiotic mixture in healthy research dogs. Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2019, 33,
1619-1626.

1.6 17

14 Evaluation of the effect of a famotidine continuous rate infusion on intragastric pH in healthy dogs.
Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2019, 33, 1988-1994. 1.6 5

15
Clinical, clinicopathologic, and gastrointestinal changes from administration of clopidogrel,
prednisone, or combination in healthy dogs: A doubleâ€•blind randomized trial. Journal of Veterinary
Internal Medicine, 2019, 33, 2618-2627.

1.6 14

16 Effects of a synbiotic on the fecal microbiome and metabolomic profiles of healthy research cats
administered clindamycin: a randomized, controlled trial. Gut Microbes, 2019, 10, 521-539. 9.8 34

17 Postmortem evaluation of renal tubular vacuolization in critically ill dogs. Journal of Veterinary
Emergency and Critical Care, 2019, 29, 279-287. 1.1 8

18 The frequency of oral famotidine administration influences its effect on gastric pH in cats over time.
Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2019, 33, 544-550. 1.6 9



3

Joshua M Price

# Article IF Citations

19 Effects of Aspirin and Prednisone on Platelet Function and Thromboxane Synthesis in Healthy Dogs.
Frontiers in Veterinary Science, 2019, 6, 393. 2.2 4

20 Comparison of heparinized saline and 0.9% sodium chloride for maintaining central venous catheter
patency in healthy dogs. PeerJ, 2019, 7, e7072. 2.0 8

21 Indirect Doppler flow systolic blood pressure measurements taken with and without headphones in
privately-owned, conscious dogs. PeerJ, 2019, 7, e7440. 2.0 3

22 Pilot study evaluating the effect of feeding method on overall activity of neutered indoor pet cats.
Journal of Veterinary Behavior: Clinical Applications and Research, 2018, 25, 9-13. 1.2 14

23 Buprenorphine Depresses Respiratory Variability in Obese Mice with Altered Leptin Signaling.
Anesthesiology, 2018, 128, 984-991. 2.5 12

24 Retrospective analysis of the effect of acid-suppressant therapy on clinicopathologic parameters of
cats with chronic kidney disease. Journal of Feline Medicine and Surgery, 2018, 20, 520-527. 1.6 3

25 Mechlorethamine, vincristine, melphalan and prednisolone rescue chemotherapy protocol for
resistant feline lymphoma. Journal of Feline Medicine and Surgery, 2018, 20, 934-939. 1.6 8

26 Lowâ€•grade gastrointestinal lymphoma in dogs: 20 cases (2010 to 2016). Journal of Small Animal
Practice, 2018, 59, 147-153. 1.2 26

27
Expression of receptor tyrosine kinase targets <scp>PDGFR</scp>â€•Î², <scp>VEGFR2</scp> and
<scp>KIT</scp> in canine transitional cell carcinoma. Veterinary and Comparative Oncology, 2018, 16,
E117-E122.

1.8 18

28 Omeprazole Minimally Alters the Fecal Microbial Community in Six Cats: A Pilot Study. Frontiers in
Veterinary Science, 2018, 5, 79. 2.2 15

29
Short and long-term effects of a synbiotic on clinical signs, the fecal microbiome, and metabolomic
profiles in healthy research cats receiving clindamycin: a randomized, controlled trial. PeerJ, 2018, 6,
e5130.

2.0 21

30 ECHOCARDIOGRAPHIC PARAMETERS IN EIGHT ADULT TIGERS (PANTHERA TIGRIS) DURING TWO PHASES OF AN
ANESTHETIC PROTOCOL. Journal of Zoo and Wildlife Medicine, 2018, 49, 875. 0.6 2

31 Repeated Famotidine Administration Results in a Diminished Effect on Intragastric pH in Dogs. Journal
of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2017, 31, 117-123. 1.6 17

32 Evaluation of Gastric pH and Serum Gastrin Concentrations in Cats with Chronic Kidney Disease.
Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2017, 31, 1414-1419. 1.6 17

33 Randomized, Controlled, Crossover trial of Prevention of Clindamycinâ€•Induced Gastrointestinal Signs
Using a Synbiotic in Healthy Research Cats. Journal of Veterinary Internal Medicine, 2017, 31, 1406-1413. 1.6 13

34 Effects of various factors on Doppler flow ultrasonic radial and coccygeal artery systolic blood
pressure measurements in privately-owned, conscious dogs. PeerJ, 2017, 5, e3101. 2.0 9

35 Maintenance energy requirements of odor detection, explosive detection and human detection
working dogs. PeerJ, 2015, 3, e767. 2.0 11

36 The Pattern of Association between U.S. Economic Indicators and Infant Mortality Rates at the State
Level. Journal of Health Care for the Poor and Underserved, 2014, 25, 1432-1448. 0.8 1


